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Nevada Library Association is working with Member Clicks to manage our membership 
functions more efficiency. 

Three members of the NLA Board attended the ALA-ALTA Legislative Day in Washington, 
D.C. 

The association has hired a full time lobbyist. Although the Nevada legislature meets every other 
year more and more work is done in the interim and having a full time lobbyist will help keep 
legislators aware of the interests of Nevada libraries. 

The NLA conference is August 16 – 17 in North Las Vegas and Sharon Osenga is on the 
program to talk about MPLA’s leadership institute and to help at the MPLA booth. The theme is 
Tools for the Future. 

I would love to be at my last board meeting as Nevada state representative but July 14 is my first 
meeting as president of the Rotary Club of Reno Sunrise. 

 


